
 
 
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110301  
 

March 3, 2011 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON REACTOR 

MATERIALS AGING MANAGEMENT ISSUES, 9:00 A.M., 
TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and an industry panel on reactor materials aging 
management issues.  The industry panel included Mike Robinson, Utility Chair, Electric Power 
Research Institute (EPRI) Materials Action Plan Committee, Nuclear Engineering Manager, 
Duke Energy; Robin Dyle, Technical Executive, EPRI Materials Action Plan Committee; Mark 
Flaherty, Corporate Engineering Manager, Fleet Nuclear Engineering, Constellation Energy; 
John Kelly, Deputy Assistant Secretary, Nuclear Reactor Technologies, Department of Energy, 
Office of Nuclear Energy; and Bryan Erler, Vice President, Nuclear Codes and Standards, 
American Society of Mechanical Engineers. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


